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Feb 19, 2025 

 
Kiwanis Club of  Mississauga 
 

 

On behalf  of  the 6th Erin Mills Scouting group and all the families you have positively 
influenced, I would like to formally thank the Kiwanis Club of  Mississauga for your 
commitment to the 6th Erin Mills Scout Group. 

Running a successful Scouting program requires many hands. By providing significant funds 
to our Scout Group, your organization has positively impacted many youth in our 
community by helping us provide a wide variety of  activities at a lower cost per person. This 
Scouting year we are running at least 6 Scout camps, 3 Cub camps, 3 Beaver camps, many 
community events as well as all family activities to engage parents as well as friends and 
relatives in the Scouting program. 

Your continued sponsorship of  the 6th Erin Mills Scout Group has supported strong 
traditions and helped prepare many youth to be the leaders of  tomorrow. 

Please accept the attached certificate as a token of  our appreciation. 

Thank you for your dedication to Scouting. 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

Brian O’Shaughnessy 
Group Commissioner 
on behalf  of 
6th Erin Mills Scouts 
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Kiwanis Club of  Mississauga 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In recognition of  your Sponsorship of   
 

the youth of  6th Erin Mills  
 
 

February 19, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Teach them, train them, then let them lead…” 
Robert Baden-Powell 
Founder of  scouting 
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